July 25, 2008
To: Kevin Berken, Damian Bollich, Jeff Durand, Ronald Habetz, Mindy Hetzel, Jimmy Hoppe, Christian Richard, Robert Thevis, Wayne Zaunbrecher and Nicole Broussard.
Dear Board Members and Others:

Congratulation to each of you on your recent appointment to the LA Rice Promotion Board by Governor Jindal.  Before the appointments become official we must complete and have notarized our oaths of office and return them to the governor in short order. 

To that end I would like to call a meeting of the Louisiana Rice Promotion Board for Thursday, July 31, 2008, at Walker’s Cajun Restaurant located inside the Holiday in at 603 1/2 Holiday Drive in Jennings (S. side of I-10 at Hwy. 26).  In an effort not to interfere with harvest the meeting will be held at 7:30 a.m. and we will enjoy breakfast during the meeting.
We have several very important items of business to address including administering the oaths office and election of officers.  Additional items are listed on the attached agenda.  Also enclosed are the draft minutes of the July 2, 2008 board meeting.  Please review these documents and be prepared to accept or amend them as needed.

Please make every effort to attend this important meeting.

Sincerely,

Kevin Berken

Chairman
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